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Notice is hereby given that South Kesteven District Council formally adopted the Greyfriars and Wharf Place 
Supplementary Planning Documents (SPDs) on the 9

th
 January 2012.    

 
The purpose of the Greyfriars and Wharf Place SPDs is to supplement policies contained in the Council’s Development 
Plan and set out planning and development principles that will be used to guide the development and regeneration of the 
sites for mixed use development. 
 

The SPDs are part of South Kesteven District Council’s Local Development Framework and will be a material 

consideration in the determination of planning applications.  

Copies of the adopted Greyfriars and Wharf Place SPDs, statement summarising the main issues raised during the formal 
consultation and how these were addressed in finalising the SPDs and all supporting documents are available for 
inspection on the Council’s website www.southkesteven.gov.uk/index.aspx?articleid=2943 and at the locations listed 
below.  

Any person aggrieved by the adoption of the Greyfriars and Wharf Place SPDs may apply to the High Court for 
permission to apply for judicial review of the decision to adopt the SPDs.  Any such application for leave must be made 
promptly and in any event not later than 3 months after the date on which the SPDs were adopted.  

Locations where documents are available for inspection:      
 
District Council Main Offices, St Peter's Hill, Grantham NG31 6PZ 

 
Grantham Local Library, Isaac Newton Centre, Grantham 
 
For further information on the Greyfriars and Wharf Place SPDs, or any other aspect of the South Kesteven Local 
Development Framework, please contact the Planning Policy team on 01476 406080 or by e-mail 
planningpolicy@southkesteven.gov.uk 
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